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CCL and REGO Team

Open letter on proposed changes to the recognition process for EU Guarantees of Origin
(GoO) for GB Fuel Mix Disclosure (FMD).

SSE welcomes the opportunity to provide its views on Ofgem’s proposals for a new
recognition process for GoO for use in the GB FMD.

We agree that standardising the recognition process should result in a more efficient and
consistent process for stakeholders and that it would be particularly beneficial for the new
process and supporting guidelines to be finalised and in place for the 2014-15 disclosure
period.

We are comfortable with the proposals as set out in Ofgem’s open letter and would be
happy to engage with Ofgem further once we have been through the new process to discuss
any potential improvements.

Yours sincerely

Lois Wares
Regulation
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